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In one online discussion,  a contributor has alluded that "he knows for certain but cannot say why he knows" 
that a certain bank runs exception reports on paypal transactions in order to try and identify which ones 
might be "overseas merchants". 

 

It is very clear, that there is no cost to the bank when we make transactions in AUD through  
australia,  compared to transacting at any merchant in australia, if there was a cost, this would be borne by 
VISA/MC/AMex not the banks themselves, and it would apply to all transactions, not just one of the five 
that they cherry picked out.     So this 3% fee based on a banks guesswork that the 'merchant location' is 
overseas  is just price gouging and is surely not legal.  All banks are doing this,  and as their terms and 
conditions are the exact wording, they must have colluded. 
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regards 




